
Dear Students,  
  
Thank you for your commitment to a safe Chaffey College. To keep you and all employees safe, and to 
comply with health regulations, we are taking new steps to prevent COVID-19 exposure.  
  
Starting Thursday, December 10, 2020, if you need to step on the Rancho Cucamonga campus, you will 
be required to certify 1) you are not aware of any exposure to anyone who is positive for COVID-19 and 
2) you are free of COVID-19 symptoms. Requirements include:  
  

• Daily completion of the attached “COVID-19 Offsite Self-Assessment Questionnaire.”  This does 
not need to be turned in to the District.  

• A clear temperature reading before entry into any building, facility or open area. After receiving 
a temperature reading at the screening location adjacent to lot R-11, you will receive a colored 
wristband and be allowed to proceed on campus. You can return to the line to be screened 
again one time if you feel the results were not accurate. If your temperature is 100.4 degrees or 
higher, you will not be allowed on campus and given information about how to return to 
campus later. 

• Confirmation during the screening process that you answered “no” to all of the self-assessment 
questions.  

  
Please plan for the following, upon arrival to the Rancho Campus beginning Thursday, December 10, 
2020: 
  

•    All entrances to the Rancho campus will be blocked, except for the main entrance (College 
Drive).  Please park in Lot R11 (Physical Science) and proceed to the temperature screening 
station located adjacent to Lot R11.  Please follow the directional signage to the temperature 
screening station.  (See Attached Campus Map) 

•    Physical distancing and face coverings are required while waiting at the temperature screening 
station. 

•    Please allow ample time while we work through this new process.  We have asked that faculty 
be understanding if you are late for class during the initial phase of this initiative.  

•    If you arrive to class or enter a building without a wristband, you will be directed to the 
temperature screening station.  

  
This is a new process for all of us and we appreciate your understanding and flexibility while we work to 
address any unexpected issues/concerns that may arise.  Please plan to arrive early to avoid waiting in 
line. Once training at the Rancho Campus is completed and additional ordered equipment arrives, we 
will expand temperature screening locations/methods on all campuses.    
   
Sincerely, 
  
Safe Campus Reopening Committee Tri-Chairs 
  
  
Troy Ament 
Susan Hardie 
Stephen Lux 
 

https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/docs/map_temperature-screening-location.pdf
https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/docs/map_temperature-screening-location.pdf
https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/docs/map_temperature-screening-location.pdf

